
Agreement between the CUNNINGHAM 
WATER DISTRICT AND THE DOGWOOD HILLS GOLF CLUB. 

The DOGWOOD HILLS GOLF CLUB of CARLISLE COUNTY, hereafter 
referred to as the GOLF,CLUB is a non profit organization. 

The GOLF CLUB is being built through a cooperative effort of the 
citizens of CARLISLE COUNTY to provide much needed recreation for 
the citizens of CARLISLE COUNTY and surrounding communities and 
to provide an enticement for prospective employers to locate 
within the county. 

The CUNNINGHAM WATER DISTRICT, hereafter referred to as the WATER 
DISTRICT is a municipal water system, owned by the citizens of 
Cunningham, Kentucky. 

Construction of the golf course is to be completed by September 
15. The fairways and greens will be seeded before the normal 
water supply is completed. There will be no water available to 
provide irrigation necessary to establish a ground cover before 
winter. 

An agreement is hereby entered into between the CUNNINGHAM WATER 
DISTRICT AND THE DOGWOOD HILLS GOLF CLUB for the CUNNINGHAM WATER 
DISTRICT to provide water to irrigate the greens and fairways of 
the DOGWOOD HILLS GOLF CLUB. 

This agreement is only for the period of time necessary to 
establish a sod for the fairways and greens. 

The water supplied will only be water in excess of that needed to 
supply the needs of the customers of the WATER DISTRICT. 

The water will be supplied to the GOLF CLUB during high usage 
hours only if the system can supply the needs of the customers 
and the needs of the GOLF CLUB. Otherwise the irrigation can only 
be done during off peak hours. 

The rates for this water be the cost of pumping plus 30%. 
Currently the cost is calculated to be 27.7 cents per thousand 
and the cost to the GOLF CLUB would be 36 cents per thousand. 
These rates will have to be approved by the Kentucky Public 
Service Commission. 

Chairman, Cunningham Water District 

Chairman, Dogwood Hills Golf Club 


